

## EMBASSY OF THE STATE OF KUWAIT CULTURAL DIVISION

3500 International Drive, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20008 Telephone: (202) 364-2100 FAX: (202)363-8394/ (202) 362-4379

## Memorandum

Date : April 08, 2016

To : All Students

From: Abdulwahab M. Al-Dhafiri, Ph.D.

**Cultural Counselor/Director** 

,,,,,,,

## بخصوص إيقاف إلتحاق الطلبة في بعض الجامعات الأمريكية لتزايد الأعداد

## **University South Alabama**

• يرجى العلم بأنه سيتم إلغاء الضمانات المالية المؤقته الصادرة للطلبة المتقدمين للإلتحاق بجامعة South Alabama وذلك إستناداً إلى المذكرة المعتمدة من قبل لجنة البعثات في إجتماعها رقم (2016/6) والواردة إلينا بتاريخ 6 أبريل 2016. وعليه تعد جامعة South Alabama من الجامعات المحظورة حظراً مؤقتاً بداية من هذا التاريخ وذلك بسبب إزدياد أعداد الطلبة المقبولين بها.

Memo Regarding Admission at University of South Alabama

Please be advised that all prospective Financial Support Letters issued for University of South Alabama will be canceled per the Memo issued by Scholarship Committee number (2016/6) and received by our office on 04/06/2016. Please note that the mentioned university is restricted temporarily effective on 04/06/2016, due to over enrollment of Kuwaiti Students.